
Dear Chair Sanchez & Committee Members: 
 
I urge you to REJECT this bad piece of legislation! We’re constantly reminded not to condemn all 
Muslims over the actions of a few. This bill condemns all gun owners over the actions of a few. Using the 
logic in HB 4005, if someone steals my unlocked car and then is involved in an injury/accident I’m 
accountable. I doubt that such a claim would be upheld by any reasonable judge. 
 
I’m OK with universal background checks but HB 4005 and other anti-gun owner bills that penalize law-
abiding gun owners are bad ideas – please do not pass this bill! 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Jerry Ritter 
Springfield, Oregon 
 
 


